
 

                                                                        

Detectives investigating fatal vehicle fire 
2024-004528 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, April 15, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office were 

called to the 9500 block of Koester Road in Ladson on Saturday, April 13, 2024, shortly before 5 

p.m. in reference to a vehicle fire. 

 

A body was discovered in the vehicle after personnel extinguished the flames. Due to the burns 

to the deceased, the cause of death was not readily apparent. 

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigations Division and the Forensic 

Services Unit responded to the scene. CCSO is currently investigating the circumstances 

surrounding this incident.  

 

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will release the identity of the victim when available. 

 

Anyone with information is asked to call the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 

or Crimestoppers of the Lowcountry at 843-554-1111. 

 

 


